
 
 

 

BOARD OF HEALTH MINUTES 

December 1, 2009 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:40 p.m.  Present were Arnold Soslow, M.D., 

Michael Wegerbauer, and Michael Bean, M.D.  Also present were Steve Calichman, 

Director and Patti White, Administrative Assistant. 

 

7:40 p.m.  There were no public comments 

 

7:41 p.m.  H1N1 vaccine update- Ruth Mori Public Health nurse  

Ruth updated the board on the most recent clinics that have been run.  There was 

additional discussion regarding the number of residents, school students and elderly    

that have been immunized, and what number of residents should be remaining to be 

immunized. 

 

There was additional discussion regarding the size and scope of the possible future clinics 

and the MRC volunteers available. 

 

Staff is looking at a Saturday December 12, 2009.  Sending out info to MRC volunteers 

to see if they are available to work that day. 

 

Ruth will Email school nurses along with the Substitute nurses to see if we can do clinics 

at the High School and Middle School 

 

9:00 p.m.  Directors Report, see attached 

 

9:30p.m.  Meeting adjourned 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Patti White 
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